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Dear Colleague, 

It is a great pleasure for me to inform you about the next WG meeting of the MuTaLig COST Action 

CA15135. Its purpose is to focus on the young investigators’ research activities currently in progress within 

our four Working Groups. So, considering the availability of Prof. Luc Demange (Université Paris Descartes, 

Paris, France) to organize it, as already announced in Malta, we have fixed the conference for two days: 

February 23
th

 - 24
th

 2019. The location is the Faculté de Pharmacie,  Avenue de l'Observatoire, in the center 

of the French Capital. The WG meeting participation is free (no fee), but limited to 125 participants that 

must be registered contacting the organizer by email at mutaligparis2019@gmail.com by December 20
th

  

2018. The participants can apply for short talks and poster communications by filling and sending the 

abstract form within the same deadline. Participants must indicate which WG (from 1 to 4) they select for 

their abstract submission. The acceptance of the scientific contribution as talk, strictly pertinent to one of 

the WG goals of COST Action, will be communicated by January 7
th

 2019, along with the final program. 

Other contributions can be accepted as poster communications. This announcement and its updates will be 

published also on MuTaLig web site www.mutalig.ue. Please note that this meeting is organized in the 

same location and back-to-back with the XVI
th

 Young Research Fellows Meeting, organized under the 

auspices of the French Medicinal Chemistry Society (SCT) and bringing together more than 300 young 

investigators in drug discovery. YRFM registrations and infos: www.sct-asso.fr/yrfm.html. Importantly, 

people registered for the COST Meeting are invited at the Friday (February, 22
th

) afternoon session of the 

YRFM (no fees). 

Looking forward to your participation, I hope to meet you in Paris! 

Best regards 

Catanzaro, November 23
rd

 2018       Prof. Stefano Alcaro  

           CA15135 COST Chair  


